
Fontbonne University  

Catholic High School Social Work Explorers Week 

The social work department is interested in introducing Catholic High School students to the field of 

social work.  To this end, the social work department will be offering a one-week intensive college 

course in social work open to high school students.  Students will be given the opportunity to live in 

dorms on campus for the week along with faculty and current social work majors.   As a Catholic 

University, sponsored by the Sisters of St. Joseph of Carondelet, Fontbonne has a mission to “serve the 

dear neighbor” and the social work program mirrors this mission.  Students who are interested in social 

justice issues within a Catholic Social Teachings Perspective, careers that incorporate service, or 

understanding more about the college experience, will find this program to be a good fit for their 

interests.  

I’m happy to answer any specific questions you may have before our meeting on March 16, 2018, 

11:30p.m. 

The program will be limited to 10 students with invitations going to St. Pius and Borgia High schools. 

Also, please feel free to give my information out to students or parents who would like more 

information. 

I look forward to meeting everyone.  Thank you for you reconsideration. 

Sharon Jackson MSW LCSW 

Social Work Department Chair 

Fontbonne University 

6800 Wydown Blvd. 

St. Louis, MO 63105 

sjackson@fontbonne.edu 

314-719-3642 
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